Stubblefield, Mike

From: Stubblefield, Mike

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2000 11:23 AM

To: Hebert, Lyn

Cc: Gum, Tim

Subject: SHOWCAUSE HEARING FOR I.T. PROPERTIES D.R.Y. ST. #1
7/10/2000

LYN,

TODAY | RECEIVED A PHONE CALL FROM K.W. CHEN OWNER

OF L.T. PROPERTIES. R B ' '

MR. CHEN STATED TO ME THAT HE WILL BEGIN REPAIR OF THE
D.R.Y. ST. #1 BY THE END OF AUGUST AND WILL HAVE THE

WELL PLACED BACK IN PRODUCTION STATUS.

PLEASE CONTINUE THE SHOWCAUSE HEARING FOR THE D.R.Y ST. #1
FOR 90 DAYS ALLOWING MR. CHEN THE OPPORTUNITY TO
COMPLETE HIS VERBAL INTENTIONS GIVEN TO ME.

MIKE 8.
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